
PUBLIC NOTIFICATION
IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER

MONITORING AND/OR REPORTING VIOLATION

Date: April 1, 2025
PWSID:  CT1480011
To: The Customers/Residents of Wallingford Water Division
From:  The Wallingford Water Division

Our public water system recently violated drinking water monitoring and/or reporting requirements.  As a supplier of public drinking water, we are required to 
monitor the water quality of our water supply to ensure that it meets the current drinking water standards.  Failure to conduct monitoring and/or report results of 
such monitoring to the State Department of Public Health Drinking Water Section constitutes a violation.  Although this incident was not an emergency, as our 
customers, you have a right to know what happened and what we did to correct the situation.

We are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular basis.  Results of regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not our 
drinking water meets health standards.  We did not complete the monitoring or did not report the results for the requirement(s) listed below:

Organic Chemicals (Oak Street Wells 2 and 3 Entry Point – WSF ID:  00701; Monitoring Period:  April 1, 2024 – June 30, 2024)

What is being done?

The following areas have been affected:
All customers in the vicinity of Oak Street Wells #2 and #3 entry point, located at 55 Oak Street, in the Yalesville section of Wallingford.

The following steps are being taken to correct this violation:
Monitoring and/or reporting was resumed for the period of July 1, 2024 through September 30, 2024.  Monitoring and/or reporting for this well has continued since.

We expect to return to compliance or resolve the situation by August 2024.

If you have any questions please contact the Wallingford Water Divisions’, Water Quality Team at 203-949-2666 or by mail at 377 South Cherry Street, 
Wallingford, CT, 06492

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have received this notice directly (for example, people in 
apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses).  You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.
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